
We have been overwhelmed with the support that people from the local community have given us 
over the past few months.   
It has been a particularly cold and wet winter and has been very challenging for a number of people 
who have no access to stable, permanent accommodation. 
There are so many people who have contributed both financially and through donations of food and 
clothing.  Thank you so much to each one of you for your support.  It is very much appreciated. 
 
Some of the organisations who have supported us are: 
Aylesbury Friends Meeting House 
Aylesbury Methodist Church 
Aylesbury Yoga Centre 
George & Dragon, Princes Risborough 
Granville Street Church 
Holy Trinity Church 
Limes Baptist Church 
Local Emergency Support (Bucks) 
McCormick UK 
P&L Schoolwear 
Southcourt Baptist Church 
Students from the National Citizen Service scheme 
Vale of Aylesbury Housing Trust 
 
We also received regular monthly donations from a number of generous members of the public and 
donations through our other means including: BTMyDonate, Vodafone JustTextGiving, the Vale 
Lottery and the Waitrose Community Matters token scheme. 
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Visit our website www.ahag.org.uk, like us on Facebook or follow us on Twitter (info@ahag) to find 
out more about what we do. 



 

 

 

How have your donations helped us? 

99 clients seen 
since January 

24 clients housed 
since January 

321 emergency 
bed spaces used 

by clients 

41 clients 
engaged in 

regular support 
at our office 

Clients have engaged in 
327 hours of one to one 

support with case 
workers 


